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January 10, 2023 
 

URBANA CITY COUNCIL WARD REDISTRICTING 
 

The City of Urbana is redistricting its City Council Wards. As a result of the 2020 
Census, the City's Official Population decreased by approximately seven percent. Ward 
boundaries must now be adjusted to reflect the 2020 Census and have equally balanced 
populations between wards. As part of the redistricting process, any member of the public may 
submit a map for consideration. For more information about the process, redistricting guidelines, 
and how to submit a map, please visit urbanaillinois.us/ward_redistrict.  
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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